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DBCY 4th Annual Golf Tournament 

 
 

 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 
David Baptist Youth needs your help! 

 
David Baptist Youth is having its 4th annual golf tournament to be held on Friday, 

Sept. 30th, at Deer Brooke Golf Club.  This has been a long spring and summer for all of 
us.  We hope this letter finds you doing well, and business returning to a level of 

normalcy.  We recognize that not everything is back to normal, but we still want to 
continue with plans for trips and ministry with youth at David Baptist Church.  We feel it 

is important to get back to the task of ministry with our youth and others, and for that 
reason we are asking for your support.  David Baptist Church is incorporated as a 

501(c)(3), and is funded by contributions from members and donations.  Contributions to 

David Baptist Church are fully tax-deductible. 
 

We invite all potential sponsors to join in helping us for this event. By being a sponsor in 
this event, you will be promoting your company to a group of people who are very loyal 

to its sponsors, as well as to the many area professionals who will be participating at the 
event itself. Companies like yours make available the resources that enrich our youth's 

experiences and opportunities, and for that we are forever grateful. 
 

We are anticipating a highly successful and well-attended golf tournament.  I hope you 
will help show David Baptist Youth friends, neighbors and colleagues your company’s 

commitment to our community youth and become a sponsor. We are offering sponsorship 
of individual holes for a donation of $100.00.  This will include a sign at the tee of the 

hole you sponsored, and the same logo and sign information in the booklet being given to 
all players and participants.  We are also taking donations of products or services to use 

as door prizes, special prizes, and for player appreciation gifts.  Any of these ways of 

helping, will also include a mention of your organization in the player booklet in a 
supporter appreciation section.  For any gift, please make checks payable to David 

Baptist Church. 
 

We thank you in advance for your support of this cause that is so dear to our hearts! 
 

Sincerely, 
Robert Craig 

Tournament Administrator 
Youth Pastor at David Baptist Church 


